

October 20, 2004

Board of Trustees



400 North Capitol St., NW, Suite 650 Washington, DC 20001

Personal C-SPAN

Executive Director



Dear Brian:

Mr. Brian Lamb



It has been nearly a year since our first Nackey Loeb dinner was made such a hit by your presence. Thanks to that great kickoff, this year's second annual event is already looking like it, too, will be a big success.

e-mail:

U.S. Sen. John McCain has agreed to be our speaker (he knows he's following in big footsteps!). The dinner is on Thursday, November 18, here in Manchester. I would love to have you come as our guest but will certainly understand if you can't make it.

This is mainly just a way to say hi and to again thank you for what you did for the School last year. We have a great crop of nominees for the First Amendment Award, one of whom will have to wrestle with one of Mrs. Loeb's eagles!

Sincerely,